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c¢/o Ray Nutting, Board Chair and %
Suzanne Allen de Sanchez, Clerk of the Board hoste
330 Fair Lane <2
Placerville, CA 95667 s

Re:  El Dorado County’s Redistricting Alternatives

Dear Mr. Nutting/Ms. deSanchez:

Please share this letter with the entire Board of Supervisor’s prior to their decision to adopt a new
County district map. In addition, we respectfully request this letter be included as part of the public
record on the redistricting issue when it is presented to the Board for their discussion or decision at
future board meetings.

Today, (June 7, 2011) the South Lake Tahoe City Council voted unanimously to submit the following
recommendation to the Board of Supervisor’s for consideration in adopting a new El Dorado County
District Map. During today’s meeting, the City Council recognized Alternative One (1), Two (2) and
Three (3) all allow the South Lake Tahoe region to remain within one El Dorado County District,
which is preferred by the City Council. If the Board of Supervisor’s would choose from among these
three alternatives, the South Lake Tahoe City Council prefers Alternative Three (3). However, if the
Board of Supervisor’s is going to choose from Alternative Four (4) and Five (5), both of which split
the South Lake Tahoe community among two County districts, the South Lake Tahoe City Council
prefers Alternative Five (5).

Respectfully submitted,
e Ol
Mayor Hal Cole
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South Lake Tahoe City Councilmembers
Susan Alessi, South Lake Tahoe City Clerk
Tony O’Rourke, City Manager

(ity Council - Administrative Center - 190f Airport Rd. $te.206 - South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150-7048 - (530) 542-6000 - (530) 5427411 FAX

11-0268.1.1


ktyler
BOS Received


"Nancy Kerry" To "Clerk of EDC Board Suzanne" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

< .
nkerry@cityofsit.us> Cc "Susan Alessi" <salessi@cityofsit.us>, "Tony O'Rourke”

06/07/2011 0400 PM <torourke@Ccityofsit.us>, "Tina Shannon"
<tshannon@cityofslt.us>, "Angela Swanson"
<aswanson@cityofslt.us>, "Bruce Grego"
<bgrego@cityofsit.us>, "Claire Fortier"
<cfortier@cityofsit.us>, "Hal Cole" <hcole@cityofsit.us>,
"Tom Davis" <tdavis@cityofslt.us>, "2nd District"
<bostwo@edcgov.us>, "3rd District- EDC"
<bosthree@edcgov.us>, "4th District - EDC"
<bosfour@edcgov.us>, "Clerk of EDC Board Suzanne"
<edc.cob@edcgov.us>, "First District EDC"
<bosone@edcgov.us>, "Supervisor Santiago”
<bosfive@edcgov.us>

bcc
Subject Redistricting, Letter from City Council

2 attachments

& ]

LtrfromMayor to EDC.Redistricting.pdf image001.png

Hello Ms. de Sanchez,

A letter from Mayor Cole is being sent to your and Chair Nutting’s attention regarding the City Council’s
action taken at today’s Council meeting to recommend a preferred aiternative, a copy of the letter is
attached. Upon receipt of the letter, please provide a copy to all El Dorado County Supervisors and
include it as part of the public record on the issue of redistricting.

Thank you,

Nancy Kerry, MPA
Public Affairs and Communications Manager

Office: 530-542-6043
Cell #: 530-307-3237

{gi"'"""'%City of South Lake Tahoe

1901 Airport Road,
South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150
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Please note City offices are closed for furloughs on the 1st and 3rd Fridays of each month.
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